The South Church Search Committee now has a webpage!

This new webpage the South Church website under the “Support Ministry” tab. 
It’s the central place to find information and updates about the Search Committee’s ongoing work. 

There you can also look through the UCC’s Local Church Profile development template. It’s the 22 pages of detailed questions and statistics we are working on. The UCC requires the Search Committee use to that template to develop our, South Church Profile. Hard copies of that template document, and of all the documents on the Search Committee’s webpage, are also available in the church office for your review. 

The congregation will have the opportunity to review and provide feedback about the Draft South Church Profile, as soon as it’s ready in the spring. That’s just a few months away.

The final South Church Profile will be used to outreach to potential candidates for our Sr. Pastor position, that will begin serving here in July 2024, after Jed retires.  That final South Church Profile will serve as our “want ad” posted on the UCC national jobs website of Open UCC church positions. 

The Search Committee will continue to share updates with you, 
while we are working through on this big project.

If you have any questions or concerns about this long, detailed process, 
please contact any member of our Search Committee in person or through their contact information listed below and also listed on the new Search Committee webpage.

Thank you!
The Search Committee
Helen McGlashan, Co-Chair: helenandbobmcg@comcast.net
Janet Zeller, Co-Chair: janet.zeller@gmail.com or 603-731-5437
Nick Babladelis: 336-705-1105
Aiden Ciminesi: 603-268-3425
Betsy Clardy: 603-225-0001
Peter Imse: 603-223-2800
Laura Knoy: winettknoy@comcast.net
Steve Murray: srmur@yahoo.com or 603-856-4060
Leanne Tigert: 603-491-2658
Joseph York: j.a.york0@gmail.com

